If you have lost your NYS Boating Certificate you may request a replacement certificate by writing to:

NYS Parks
Attn: Boating Safety
Empire State Plaza, Bldg 1.
Albany, NY 12238

Phone: 1-518-474-0445

If you are under the age of eighteen there is no charge for the replacement certificate. If you are over the age of eighteen you must include a check for $10, made payable to "NYS Parks". If you lost your temporary certificate you will have to wait until your permanent certificate is issued. Temporary certificates cannot be replaced.

FYI, records do not exist for courses taught prior to the early 1990's. 

